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Peninsula Beverages (PenBev), local bottler and distributor of The Coca-Cola Company products in 

the Western Cape, has been awarded Gold, the highest accolade in the Coca-Cola bottler system 

Stewardship Awards category. 

At the 2012 Stewardship Awards hosted in Cape Town in February, PenBev walked away with top 

honours for their continued commitment to excellence in the areas of quality, environment and health 

and safety. The award was presented by Therese Gearhart, President of South Central Africa 

Division, The Coca-Cola Company, at the event to Peninsula Beverages for out-performing all of the 

other Coca-Cola South Africa’s bottlers. 

Stuart McLeod, Managing Director of PenBev comments, “We are proud of our achievement this year 

as all our staff have been working tirelessly to attain this honour. We were awarded Bronze last year 

so this is a great accomplishment in just a year.”   

For more information about Peninsula Beverages, visit www.penbev.co.za  
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